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Record March 2023 Passenger Numbers  
  

OKLAHOMA CITY, April 24, 2023 – Will Rogers World Airport (OKC)had a record for 
passenger traffic for March 2023. For the month OKC had 391,389 passengers which is 
22% higher than 2022 and 10.6% higher than the previous record in March 2019.  There 
were, also a record 980,188 passengers that flew in and out of OKC from January through 
March. So far this year, WRWA has outperformed the airport’s previous record set in 2019 
by 44,845. 
 
“The strength of the OKC air service market is evident despite higher airfares and fewer 
flights compared to 2019” said Jeff Mulder, Director, Department of Airports.  “The airlines 
have not restored all of our markets since COVID due to a lack of pilots.  The passengers 
have returned in record numbers and we expect as the airlines continue to recover, we will 
continue to see a great future at OKC”. 
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